
Note: the below is an extract of correspondence sent through the ACMA’s customer relationship 
management system.  

 

From: DNCR-compliance@acma.gov.au 

To:  

Date: 08/12/2019 

Subject: RE: FW: [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] Compliance with the Do Not Call (DNCR) legislation 
CRM:000661001746 

 

 
Dear  
  
Thank you for your response to the Australian Communications and Media Authority (ACMA) 
compliance alert of 14 November 2019. 
  
We have noted your response on our records. 

Yours sincerely 
  
ACMA compliance team 
 




